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03.16.2016  Memo 
    

Comments: 

Earlier this year the District in conjunction with the Pacific County Fire 
Protection District #1 (PCFPD #1) assisted the Washington State Surveying 
and Rating Bureau complete a Public Protection Classification Survey. 

Please find a cover letter and a copy of the completed Survey attached to 
this memo.  The Protection Classification for PCFPD #1 was significantly 
improved in a large part due to the capital improvements the District has 
made in the last few years. 

Chief Brundage will provide the Board a brief presentation on the benefits 
the improved classification will bring to our ratepayers and other citizens 
within the community. 

Although the improved rating is very encouraging there is still work to do.  
The survey identified gaps of fire protection coverage in the community (no 
fire hydrants).  Chief Brundage will provide a map identifying the gaps 
along with a proposed strategy to fill the gaps. 

To 
Board of 
Commissioners 

From 
General Manager, 
William Neal 

CC 
Office Manager 

Re 
Washington State 
Surveying and 
Rating Bureau 
Protection 
Classification 








































